

Martinique The White Family

Jim, Adie, Cybie, Mac & Millie

Jan-Mar 2019

As time continues on, we are reminded how necessary it is to be busy about the Lord's work. Our prayer and goal is to be in Martinique this fall. However, there are a few hurdles to jump over before then. We've had the privilege of being in 15 churches in January and February. March and April are filled with more traveling, which will take me from Florida all the way to Oregon by car. I sure could use your prayers for safety on the road and God's blessing on our meetings!

Adie and the kids are doing well. They have spent most of our furlough in Oregon with Adie's parents, which they have thoroughly enjoyed! We are grateful for our time with family and are soaking up every minute before our departure this fall.

Please be in prayer with us about a few things. First, we always knew that leaving Togo to live on an island would be more costly. We are extremely grateful for all our supporters! We praise the Lord that we have not lost one single supporter and during this furlough have seen a much needed increase. Since our return, we have seen our monthly support increase to 84% of the amount we need to live in Martinique. Our desire is that we'll have the necessary 100% by this October so we might be able to head down to Martinique to start the work there!

Another need we have is our visas. Without them, we can't even get to Martinique. We'll need to start the application process in midsummer, which is about three months from our departure date. Our prayer is that God will give us wisdom and help in navigating the process. Visas are never a guarantee, so we truly covet your prayers on this matter as we move closer to completing this daunting part of our move.

Finally, we have a need to save for moving expenses. We are amazed and humbled how God has been answering our prayers and affirming again and again that we're moving in the right direction. It's a fact that moving incurs costs and we know this move to Martinique is no different. We've been saving as much as we can from Togo till present and thankfully have 40% of our estimated needed amount. Our prayer is to have 100% of our moving expenses in reserve by this fall.

Adie and I would like to thank you for your interest in our ministry and most of all for your prayers! We are excited about what God has called us to do and are thrilled that you would couple with us to see His work move forward!

